November 11, 1999

Jonesboro City Council

410 West Washington

Jonesboro, Arkansas 72404

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:

We own property across the road from the 8.76 acres located at Rook Road and
Richardson Road that is up for rezoning.

We are not opposed to the rezoning of this property.

Most of the property in this area is located in the flood zone, and is not suitable for
residential.

At some point in time when we decide to sell our property, I am sure it will have to be
rezoned - out of residential.
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